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Jetstar, QantasLink and Virgin Australia will suspend all flights in and out of Newcastle 
Airport from 3pm today until further notice, as the ash cloud returns to Australian skies. 
 
After circling the globe, the edge of the Chilean volcanic ash cloud from Puyehue-Cordon 
Caulle has returned to the south-eastern Australia. 
 
Brindabella Airlines and Aeropelican flights in and out of Newcastle are not currently 
affected. 
 
Newcastle Airport urges passengers to monitor their airline’s website or contact them 
directly for advice regarding their flights. 
 
QantasLink - 131 313 
Jetstar - 131 538 
Virgin Australia - 136 789 
Brindabella Airlines - 1300 668 824 
Aeropelican - 4928 9600 
 

Ends. 

 

 

 

Further information 
Stephen Crowe, Newcastle Airport Executive Manager Corporate Affairs 
02 4928 9813 or 0418 763 800 

Kate Bennett, Newcastle Airport Marketing and Communications Manager 
02 4928 9856 or 0447 839 212 
 

 

 



 

www.newcastleairport.com.au 
 
Notes for the Editor: 
 
Newcastle Airport https://www.newcastleairport.com.au/ 
 
Newcastle Airport Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/ntlairport/ 
 
Newcastle Airport Twitter Feed: https://twitter.com/NTLairport 
 
Newcastle Airport Master Plan: https://www.newcastleairport.com.au/corporate/about/masterplan 
 
Astra Aerolab https://astraaerolab.com.au/ 
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